From: Mary Rose Weinberg |

Sent: 12 January 2023 12:15
To: Planning Planning
Subject: application 4 Lutton terrace - NW3 - 3071/P

Dear Ofticer of Camden,

T've been informed that drawings were altered following consultation.

After reviewing the drawings, | was surprised to discover that the only change is of no significance at all.
My objections are still valid.

The notion that 3 inches of height reduction will mitigate the scandalous massing increase appears
ridiculous to me.

The negative impact of the applicant's cottage's increased height and massing, as well as the overlooking
and overshadowing properties. The loss of privacy caused by the additional windows onto the many
surrounding buildings cannot be compensated for by lowering the height. a decrease in height.

T'd be grateful if you could continue looking after the public interests and the residents quality of life.
| hoped our councillors would but they do not seem involved this time around.

yours,

Mary Rose



